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Begin by cutting out 
the body section. 
Follow the solid black 
guide line, do not cut 
on the dotted fold 
lines. 

Fold the back panel on 
dotted lines. Apply a 
small amount of glue 
between the two 
halves and glue them 
together. Making sure 
not to glue the bottom 
part closed.

Now snip out the base 
piece. Fold the two 
half circles UPWARD 
and then lay them flat. 
While holding them 
flat, press the two 
middle rectangles 
together and crease 
the top edge. Be sure 
the base sits flat on 
your tabletop, and 
then glue the two 
middle rectangles
together. 

Cut out the large black 
square, place it face 
down, and glue the 
base on top of it. This 
will strengthen the 
base greatly, and will 
also make the finished 
model look nicer. 

Slide the base into the 
body and glue it to the 
inside BACK of the 
body section.

Evil Sushi Squish
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